
                  Weekly Bulletin 

10.5.19 

Please click on this link to open the Homework Page on the School Website https://www.crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk/website/homework_1/173642 

Year Group What we need to know: What we need to bring: 

Whole School 
 
 
 

Library – The school library is open: 

 Monday 3.15pm-3.45pm 

 Thursday 8.15am- 8.45am 
These sessions are for you to come to the library 
with your child and share a book or do a library 
activity! I would love to see lots of you there! 
Let’s encourage reading! Mrs Brewis. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Nursery Date for your Diary – Nursery visit to Hesketh 
Farm is Wednesday 19th June for all Owls. More 
details to follow. 

Snack money now due – please pass 
£5 to a member of the team. 

Reception 
 
 
 

  

Year 1 
 
 
 

Please keep practising your phonic words. These 
are on the website in Year 1 Homework Section. 
 
There will be no KS1 homework this half term. 
Please read with your child as often as you can. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 2 
 
 
 

There will be no KS1 homework this half term. 
Please read with your child as often as you can. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk/website/homework_1/173642


Year 3 
 
 
 

For this week’s homework please work on TT 
Rockstars and your spellings. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please bring in any information leaflets 
you can find while you are out and 
about. 

Year 4 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Year 5 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 6 
 
 
 

   

 

Look out for minutes from the last meeting 
dropping into your inbox soon! 
 
Next meeting Fri 24th May 2019 – 9am in the 
Staff Room 
 

 

 


